

Summer 2021 Announcement:

In a normal year, we would be gearing up to release our upcoming camp dates and camper application. However, given the current circumstances of the COVID pandemic, we will be delaying this announcement until March, 2021.

Please know that it is our hope to offer some version of summer camp in 2021. Things are likely to look different than a normal Summer, and we need time to plan and prepare accordingly so that we can offer a safe camp program.

Please follow our social media and website for more updates. Or reach out anytime. We love to hear from you!!! heidi@campcapella.org

Be Safe. Stay Well. Choose Kindness!